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Good afternoon
 
On behalf of Aegean Airlines we fully support the response of David Hill from Heathrow AOC.
 
Kind regards
 
 

 
Panagiotis Anastasopoulos
Regional Manager
 
t. 0044 2087574721
m. 0044 7833376516
panos.anastasopoulos@aegeanair.com

 
Heathrow Terminal 2,
Hounslow,TW6 EW
 
Disclaimer: This e-mail and any documents or files attached to it may contain confidential or privileged information for the sole use
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disclose or deliver its contents to anyone, and please delete it from your system. Aegean Airlines S.A is not responsible for, nor
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Aegean Airlines S.A cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of this message or for any loss or damage
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